
 

 

IIS/CIR/070/2025-2026 

   11/10/2025 

    

   Dear Parents, 

 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 
Important Notice: 

 

We would like to inform you that the school has appointed a Student Protection Officer,  

Ms. Sudheesha Rahul. For any concerns related to student safety and protection from KG to 

Grade XII you may contact the Student Protection Officer directly via contacts details 

mentioned below. 

The SPO plays a vital role in ensuring the safety, well-being, and protection of all our 

students. 

 

Roles and Responsibilities of the SPO: 

• Safeguarding Students: Creating and maintaining a safe, supportive, and inclusive 

environment within the school. 

• Reporting Concerns: Addressing any concerns regarding the safety, well-being, or 

welfare of students. 

• Support and Guidance: Providing guidance and support to students facing 

challenges or difficulties. 

 

Contact Details: 

• Name: Ms. Sudheesha Rahul 

• Email: spo@iisajman.org 

• Phone: 0501926136 

 

How You Can Help: 

• Encourage your child to communicate any concerns or issues directly with the SPO. 

• Report any concerns regarding student safety or well-being promptly to the SPO. 

 

The safety and well-being of our students are our top priority, and we are committed to 

maintaining a safe, secure, and nurturing environment for every child. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 
Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 


